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Veterans Council Minutes 

 

19 JAN 2016: Call to order at 18:00. All members present. 

Call to Order 

Approval of DEC minutes 

 

Old Business 

1. Jeff Melton provided update on memorial tracking/mapping project. Jeff is having issues with 

Google Maps and potential issues with school access. 

2. 501 (c) (3):  Meeting with Dick Keshain to establish 501. Board officials have been designated. 

See attached Articles of Organization. Document needs to be signed and submitted to the state for 

processing. 

3. GWOT fundraising. Pamphlets distributed. Goal of $8,000.00 by the end of March. 

4. POW/MIA Sub-Committee report. 

New Business 

1. Senator Donnelly and Rep. Sean Garballey are looking for information to assist with budget items 

for the Monument Park project. Initial request for $25,000.00 will enable the scanning and 

database project to proceed. Will await architectural review for budget estimates. 

2. A motion was made by Bill Hayner, second by Steve Sawtelle and unanimously approved to 

recommend to the Arlington Parade Committee that Mr. Ken Simmons be honored as the “Chief 

of Staff” for this year’s parade. 

3. Plan to review existing monuments for capital funding for repairs. 

 

Next meeting date:  25 FEB 2016 (Tuesday) at 6:00pm (18:00) 

 

Meeting was adjourned at 19:50 
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